
AGENDA FOR 

Mendham Borough Environmental Commission  

March 16th, 2017 

7:30 p.m. 

The Phoenix House 

The announcement for this meeting on February 16, 2017, was advertised in the Observer 

-Tribune and the Daily Record as per the governance of the Association of New Jersey 

Environmental Commissions  

Roll Call: ​Peter Barry, Paul Cascais, John Dannenbaum, Elise Dann, Marian Mundy Hooper, and 

Student Rep Jennifer Linden 

Invited Guests: Mayor Neil Henry, Land-Use Committee Chair Dave Sharkey 

Approval of Minutes: 

Old Business: 

● Mountain Valley Park Dam 

● Tranquility Garden 

- Inspection Report: Elise/Jennifer 

- Grant Application: Attached 

- Open Space Committee Support: Peter 

● Earth Day 

- April 22 

- Mendham Township seeks $300 donation 

New Business: 

● Mayor’s Report- Neil Henry 

● Land Use Committee Report- Dave Sharkey 

● Planning Board Report- Paul Cascais 

● Open Space Report- Peter Barry 

● Pending Applications for review- Committee 

● MBEC Charter ​http://ecode360.com/6680017​- Committee 
“There is hereby created and established an Environmental Commission for the protection, 
development or use of natural resources, including water resources, located within the territorial 
limits of the Borough of Mendham.” 

● MBEC Re-organization- Committee 

 

Public Comment: 

Adjournment: 

http://ecode360.com/6680017

